
MOTILAL NEHRU COLLEGE (EVENING) 
(UNIVERSITY OF DELHI) 

BENITO JUAREZ ROAD, NEW DELHI-21 
 

                     NOTICE                                 Dated: 18-8-2021 
 

With reference to the University Notification No.Gen-II/119/2021/01B dated 
12th August, 2021, The University of Delhi will observe a holiday on Friday, the 
20th August, 2021 instead of Thursday, the 19th August, 2021 on account of 
“Muharram” 

 
Therefore, the college will remain closed on 20-08-2021 instead of 19-08-2021. 
 
All concerned may please note.                        

                                                          
           Principal 
Copy to:- 

1. All the Teachers. 
2. College Website. 
3. Students’ Notice Board. 
4. Non-teaching staff circulation. 
5. Office File.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


